August 16, 2013

Jeffrey Mortensen, P.E.

High Mesa Consulting Group

6010-B Midway Park Blvd NE

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:
Whittier ES Drainage Improvements Phase 2, Grading and Drainage Plan, Engineer’s Stamp dated 10/29/12 (L17D020)

Certification dated 8-13-13

Dear Mr. Mortensen,

Thank you for providing an Engineer Certification for the site.  It will be placed in the project file. 


If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.







Sincerely,







Curtis Cherne P.E., CFM







Principal Engineer
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